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VLP Intellectual Property Partner Jeremy Cubert wrote an article for Genetic Engineering & 
Biotechnology News titled “Are Biotechnology Patents Dead?” 

The article reports on recent developments with regard to patent protection for biotechnology 
inventions. Recent court decisions have made it difficult for inventors to obtain patent protection. 
Without strong patent protection, it is difficult, if not impossible, to attract the investment needed to 
develop a drug or biologic through the FDA approval process. 

In his article, Jeremy noted that inventors need to grapple with developing new strategies to protect 
biotechnology innovations.  

Click here to view the entire article. 

 

Jeremy A. Cubert is a Partner at VLP and is a member of the firm’s Intellectual Property Practice Group. 
With over 17 years of experience in patent law with an emphasis in life sciences, Jeremy assists 
companies in all aspects of obtaining and managing their intellectual property portfolios. He has 
extensive experience in patent prosecution, due diligence and analysis of intellectual property portfolios 
and regularly counsels clients regarding the acquisition and licensing of intellectual property assets. 
Jeremy regularly works directly with scientists and professionals at academic institutions, biotechnology 
companies, and Fortune 500 companies to develop intellectual property development and management 
plans. 
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